Tue 6/27/2017 11:43 AM
RO454 Voice Mail from Walter Young @ 10:45 am;

Received Petition for Review of Closure Denial from Chevron; wanted to understand what it meant.

| told Mr. Young that Chevron had submitted a Request for Closure to ACDEH, and that the County had
denied it as it appeared that some questions were unanswered in our understanding of the site. One of
the next steps that Chevron could take was to submit a Petition for review of the County denial to the
State (State Water Resource Control Board). They will review our denial and make their own
determination. |told him, we are required to accept their determination.

Since | thought it unusual for Chevron to send him a copy of the Petition, | asked what his address is. It's
1439 9th Street, and his property abuts the Chevron properties on the north edge. He had / has a well
he's been thinking of activating again for watering of his backyard. Upon review, | believe his place is
listed on page two of Table 1 of the SCM_RFC, as having only a sump, not a well. This requires further
determination.



